
From: Elena Sassower <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2016 12:21 PM 
To: daniel.lynch@albanycountyny.gov; necolechambers@albanycountyny.gov 
Cc: david.soares@albanycounty.com; egalarneau@albanycounty.com 
 
Subject: CJA's July 7, 2016 letter to Albany County Government -- RE:  Your Duty to 

Albany County Taxpayers to Repudiate & Challenge the District Attorney 
Salary Increases 

 
Attachments: 7-7-16-ltr-to-counties.pdf; 7-1-16-ltr-to-daasny-9pp.pdf; 11-13-13-ltr-to-

soares-with-article.pdf; 6-10-16-email.pdf 
 
TO:  Albany County Attorney Daniel Lynch & 1st Deputy Clerk Necole Chambers – 
 
Following up our phone conversations, kindly forward this e-mail to all Albany County legislators, 
executive officers & the treasurer.  Unless I hear from you to the contrary, I will assume that you have 
done so. 
 
For the convenience of all, the direct link to CJA’s webpage for our attached July 7, 2016 letter to them, 
from which all referred-to legal authorities, correspondence, and substantiating evidence are accessible, 
is here: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-pages/searching-nys/budget/budget-2016-17/7-7-16-ltr-to-
counties.htm. 
 
Feel free to call with any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Elena Sassower, Director 
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
www.judgewatch.org 
914-421-1200 
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